Bylaws Committee recommendation statement


Amendment 1: 
The Bylaws Committee recommends adoption of this amendment. It would allow City Committees’ Full membership to elect their Officers.
Amendment 2: 
The Bylaws Committee recommends adoption of the amendment. It would move the date the Annual Meeting to April. Scheduling the Annual Meeting in April will reduce the likelihood of the Annual meeting of having to be rescheduled due to inclement weather. 
Amendment 3:
 The Bylaws Committee recommends the adoption of the amendment. It would allow the NHRSC to post pone the meeting in advance to help ensure the safety of the members and maximize participation in the meeting.  
Amendment 4: 
The Bylaws Committee recommends the adoption of this amendment. This would allow the County and City Committees additional time to hold their caucuses and elect officers. This will also ease the burden of the Executive Director and other staff to cram multiple meetings in a very short window. The adoption of this amendment is dependent on the passage of Amendment 2. 
Amendment 5: 
The Bylaws Committee does not recommend the adoption of this amendment. There is no language other than Closed Primary to be added to the bylaws. 
Amendment 6: 
The Bylaws Committee in a split vote does not recommend this amendment. A temporary appointment for National Committeeman/Committeewoman by the State Chairman should receive the highest number of votes by the Executive Committee until the next Annual Meeting where the full state committee will vote for the person to fill the remaining term. 
Amendment 7: 
The Bylaws Committee does not recommend this amendment. The special meeting requirements were tightened a few years ago due to the cost and resources devoted to a special meeting. A special meeting should only take place under extraordinary circumstances. 
Amendment 8: 
The Bylaw’s Committee does not recommend this amendment. The Executive Committee currently meets more than six times per year. 
